
 Today Next Week 

Greeters John & Sue Rice (1st service) 
Larry & Dee Dee Good (2nd service) 

Jim & Ruth Delp (1st service) 
Arlin Benner & David Thompson (2nd ser) 

Nursery Jalecia Reinford & Amy Haman (1st) 
Rose Longacre & Diane Dougherty (2nd) 

Lauren H, Anita L, Stephanie G (1st ser/SS) 
Beth Anders & Naomi Hawkins (2nd ser) 

Ushers Ken & Cindy Paul (1st service) 
Tim & Mary Moyer (2nd service) 

Ken & Cindy Paul (1st service) 
Tim & Mary Moyer (2nd service) 

Closing up Alan & Tara Gilmore - June Alan & Tara Gilmore - June 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
This Week at Finland 

Today, 5:30-7pm - Families Following Christ small group  
Today - Marv Reinford's small group will meet at Mark & Julie Landis' for a picnic. 
Monday, 7:00pm - VBS work night. Anyone can help make items needed for VBS. 
Tuesday, 5:30-7:30pm - Simcha Dance Ministry practice in the Community Room 
Tuesday, 7:15pm - Jared's worship team practice 
Wednesday, 6:30-8:00am - Free coffee drive-thru 
Wednesday, 7-8:30pm - Men's Bible study in the book of James 
Wednesday, 7-9:00pm - Youth Hang-out and Bible Study for grades 9 through 12 
Wednesday, 7:30pm - Book Club will discuss "Prepared for a Purpose"  
Thursday, 7-9:00pm - Volleyball for anyone over 18 (Note: Time has been changed) 

Thursday, 7:00pm - Leadership Council 
Friday, 8-10pm - "Hoops Night" open to anyone interested in basketball 
Saturday 8:45am-9:00pm - Bible Memory reward trip for Boys & Girls Club 

* * * * * * 
Please feel free to pick up "Our Daily Bread" devotionals for June, July and 
August located on the shelf below the mailboxes. 
 

Finland Mennonite Church 
Leading all people into the presence of Jesus Christ 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

Lead Pastor - Kris Wint; Associate - John Ehst 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Pastor Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm 
Pastor John's office hours: Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. 10am-2pm, Fri. 9am-4pm 

Pastor John's email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis, Jeff Janton, Marvin Reinford, Jim Dougherty, Chad Landis, Jason Scheetz  

Visitation & Care Team – Marvin and Rachel Reinford, Arlin Benner, Shirley Kiefer  
 

The family that prays together stays together. 
 

Vol. LVV                            June 14, 2015                          No. 24 
Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 

First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am 
Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 

Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 
Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 

 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 

Worship in Song and Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.) 

Scripture - (brown Bible 89, blue Bible 194, blue/green Bible 239)                                 Leviticus 25 
Sermon - "Living Set Free"                                      Pastor Kris 
Sharing Time & Prayer                   Jason Scheetz- Elder in Charge 

(If you have an announcement that needs to be made, please give it to the Elder before the service.)             
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only – First room on left in new wing)  

Benediction and Blessing                                                         Pastor 
* * * * * * 

A baptism class and a membership class will begin on July 5th. Please talk with 
Pastor Kris or Pastor John if you are interested in either of these classes. 

 

Prayer Requests 
Mennonite Mission Network - Praise God for a wonderful year of learning and 
growing for Mission Network Service Adventure units. Pray for smooth transitions as 
participants return to home communities and to summer jobs, and then as they 
discern the next step of their journeys. 
 

Please be in prayer for Pastor Kris' ordination in 2 weeks, June 28, at 2:00pm. 
We hope you will plan to attend this important event in the life of the Finland 
congregation. Following the service there will be a time of fellowship & refreshments.  
 

Keep Caleb & Roni Kiefer in your prayers as they finish up their term of mission 
service at the school for the deaf in Jamaica and plan to return home on June 30. 

 
To Our Guests: 

 

Welcome to our fellowship!  We 
would like to get to know you 
better. Please tell us about 
yourself by filling out the form 
below and placing it in the 
prayer box at the back of the 
sanctuary as you leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

             I would like information  
                 about your church. 

 

             I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 
 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
____________________ 
 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds - Rachel Kiefer) - First room on right in new wing next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds - Melissa Albright, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway 
 K & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Amy Reinford) - Room 101 first floor hallway 
Grades 2 & 3 (Mrs. Chad Landis & Cindy Paul) -Room 201 second floor hallway 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway 
Junior High (Larry & Dee Dee Good & John Koetteritz) - Room 204 second floor hallway 

High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coat rack 
Adult class studying the book of Esther led by Mark Livezey - Classroom 2 behind coat rack 
Adult class on marriage "You & Me Forever"  led by Alan Kratz - in sanctuary 
Men's Class - "The Spirit Comes" (Mark, John, Acts, 1,2,3 John) - Room G-3 in gym  

Prayer Room - Fourth room in gym for anyone with prayer needs 

Last Week’s Attendance 

First service – 132 

Second service – 75 

   

   



Announcements 
 

Pastor John and Bev are on vacation and will be returning this Saturday, June 20. 
 

The secretary will be out of the office from June 19-27 and will be preparing the 
bulletins for the next 2 weeks before leaving. Please have any announcements to 
Martha by this Wednesday, June 17th, for any events happening before July 5th. 
 

Each Monday night in June, 7:00pm - VBS work night. There is a lot to do, and 
anyone is invited to come even if you cannot help with VBS the week of July 6-10.  

 

If you haven't registered your child for VBS yet, today is the deadline for early 
online  registration to receive a free T-shirt on the first day with the VBS logo. Our 
VBS is July 6-10, Monday through Friday from 9am-noon for Kindergarten to those 
entering 7th grade in the fall. Your child will have a BLAST at SonSpark Labs.  
 

If your child cannot attend our VBS for any reason, other area churches invite 

you. Swamp Mennonite, June 22-26, 9am-noon is using the theme "Everest: 
Conquering Challenges with God's Mighty Power".  Register www.JustSwamp.com. Also 

Towamencin Mennonite is June 22-26 from 6:15-8:45pm preceded by a simple 
meal for registered kids from 5:45-6:15pm. Theme is "Journey Off the Map: This is the 
Way, Walk in It". Register online at www.towamencinmennonite.org. 
 

Mission Project for June is Camp Men-o-lan and Crossroads Pregnancy Center.  
 

Save the date: Mark your calendar for August 2 for a church picnic being planned 
by the Fellowship Committee which includes Dennis Derstine's chicken BBQ. 
Watch for more information soon. 
 

Reminder: All those who work with children and youth in any capacity are required 
by PA law to have a child abuse and criminal records check done every 3 years. 
Please put a copy of your updated form in the "Secretary's Mailbox" if you haven't 
already done so. Questions? See Dee Dee Good.    
 

Do you want to experience  Mennonite World Conference Assembly in Harrisburg 
July 21-26 but can't be there the whole week? Registration is now open for part-
time attendance. Come for a couple of days or an evening. Find out more at mwc-
cmm.org/pa2015, or talk with Pastor Kris. 
 

Plains Mennonite Church invites you to celebrate 250 years with them June 19-21. 

Visit www.PlainsMennoniteChurch.org and click on the 250th Anniversary Weekend 
Brochure to see events listed.  Please call 215-362-7640 to register for specific 
tours and/or meals. 
 

Mennonite Heritage Center's annual used book sale, July 16-18. Bring donations 
of used and/or rare books in good condition now through July 11 to the Mennonite 
Heritage Center, 565 Yoder Road, Harleysville. Also accepting CD's, DVD's and 
puzzles in good condition. No textbooks, phone books, magazines, Reader's Digest 
Condensed, or cassettes. Call 215-256-3020 for more information. 
 

 

 
 


